
For favour of publication:      Dated: 06-08-2024 

MOST URGENT 

PRESS NOTE 

Water supply to the following areas/ colonies will not be available for 24 Hrs. on 

08.08.2024 from 09:00 AM to 09:00 AM on 09.08.2024 due to interconnection of 1500mm dia 

Punjabi Bagh water main feeding Kewal Park, Lawrance Road and Punjabi Bagh. 

Due to this the water supply in the following area shall be affected: - 

Areas affected: - 

 Gopalpur Village and SFS Flats Mukherjee Nagar, Wazirabad Village, Kewal Park, 

Kewal Park extn., Gopal Nagar, Majlis Park, Rameshwar Nagar, R & M Block Model Town, 

North X Model Town, Derawal Nagar, Gujjrawal Town, Wazirpur Industrial Area, UGR Mahindra 

Park, Sri Nagar, Raja Park Punjabi Bagh West, Arihant Nagar and adjoining areas. 

Residents are requested to store sufficient quantity of water.  During the shutdown water 

tanker will be available at following telephone nos. 

 

011- 23538495, 1916   - Central Control Room, 1916 

011-27619244/ 011-27617609 - Water Emergency Burari 

8755382383    - Water Emergency Kewal Park 

011-27308015    -  Water Emergency Ashok Vihar 

8527412908    - Water Emergency Punjabi Bagh 

 
 
Inconvenience to the public is regretted. 

*********** 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


